
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• The Bicycle Advisory Committee required by
the passage of Measure R continued its June 8
meeting  to  June  12  at  9am.  The  committee
members  will  meet  at  the  parking  lot  at
Lakeview Commons to bicycle along some of the
city bicycle routes. The public is invited.

• South Lake Tahoe Planning Commission is having a workshop on
the Tahoe Valley Community Plan June 14 at 3pm at Lake Tahoe
Airport.

• Jim Larmore is leaving his jobs as snow surfaces director at
Heavenly Mountain Resort to be director of mountain operations
at Northstar.

• Here are the Caltrans roadwork schedules for the coming week
for El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra.

• While South Lake Tahoe Mayor Claire Fortier won’t say what
her plans are, this is what her partner Maria Pielaet posted
on Facebook in regards to her moving to Seattle this month, “…
putting  the  house  for  sale.  Claire  is  committed  to  city
council for awhile.” Fortier has yet to tell her constituents,
the people she works for, what “awhile” means.
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